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Monday, February 22 

No reported activities 

Tuesday, February 23 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, February 24 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, February 25 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

9:30 p.m. 

Friday, February 26 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

MISSION AND MINISTRY 
CONFERENCE: 

IX, 23 

Chapel: Dr. DeLane Ryals, Director of Church 
Extension, New York City. 

Chapel: Ash Wednesday Service. Bishop Stephen 
Neill, Fletcher Visiting Professor of Missions. 

Chapel: Dr. Wade Armstrong, Director of Missions -
YatesAssociation, Durham, N. C. 

Student-led vesper service. Special Korean worship. 
Appleby Chapel. See notice. 

Dorm devotions. Johnson dorm lounge. 

Georgia Club meeting. Cafeteria. Election of 
officers. 

Student recital. Walter Byrum - organist. Binkley 
Chapel. 

Chaplains' Club meeting. Join us for coffee and 
fellowship. Cafeteria. 

This weekend, February 19-21, the annual Conference 
on Mission and Ministry will be held on our campus.· 
Worship, dialogue, special music and seminars will 

help to interpret the theme, "Encountering a Complex World: Christians in 
Dialogue and Confrontation". See the library display for more details. All 
members of the seminary are invited to participate in any or all of the week-
end's events. No registration fee will be charged to seminary participants. 

STUDENT LED VESPERS: A special Korean led vesper service is scheduled for 
Thursday, February 25 at 7:00 p.m. in Appleby Chapel. 

The students leading this service will be: Dennis Paul Kim, Sei-Hun Kim, and 
Soon I. Kim. All seminary family me~bers are invited to attend this inspirational 
service. 

CAR WASH: Saturday, February 20 from 19:00 a.m. -
4:00 p.m. the Seminary Youth Group will 

be holding a car wash to raise money for their trip to Ridgecrest. 
The car wash will be held at the Miller Oil Co. lot across from 
CCB. Cost is $1.25 for cars and $1.50 for vans. Tickets are 
available in the Student Affairs office, from seminary youth, 
or at the car wash. Get that winter grime off your car and help the seminary 
youth as well. 

LOST AND FOUND: The following have been reported lost: 
(1) Man's wedding band with inscription "LCJ to JBM, 

1-3-82". Lost on campus last Tuesday. Return to Student Affairs office if found. 
(2) Ring watch belonging to Izumi Hayakawa. Return to switchboard or contact 

(OVER) 



Ken Childers (556-2692) or Izumi (556-6084). $10.00 reward offered. 
(3) Dr. Alan Neely's brown, tweed Stetson cap. Please return to switchboard. 

SIGN LANGUAGE CLASS: Jan Watson's sign language class will meet in the 
Mackie conference room (upstairs) at 10:00 a.m. on 

Friday, February 26. Topic: "Musical Expression in Signs." Everyone is welcome. 

BLACK HISTORY MONTH 
PRESENTATION: 

In observance of Black History Month (February), the 
Southeastern Black Theological Forum will present an 
educational series on Black History, Friday, February 

26, 1982 in the Library auditorium - second floor. Films will be shown between 
8:00 and 10:00 a.m. The series will conclude with a major speaker and dialogue 
from 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. Guest speaker will be Dr. John W. Fleming, who is 
currently Director of Church Relations at Shaw University and Professor of Black 
Church Studies at Shaw Divinity School. A graduate of Shaw University, Oberlin 
College and Vanderbilt Divinity School, Dr. Fleming has taught at Shaw for 18 
years and for 6 years he has been an adjunct professor at Southeastern. Every-
one is invited to attend. 

SOFTBALL SIGNUP: Sign-up sheets for men's and women's softball are 
posted in Appleby. Deadline for sign up is March 2. 

Games will be played at 4:00 and 5:00 on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

INTERESTED IN NEW WORK? Students will work in N. C. under the supervision of 
Associational Directors of Missions. The objective 

will be to establish new work. The position will require 40 hours per week for 
10 weeks May 31-August 7, 1982. Mr. Bob Watson will be on campus to talk with 
interested students Wednesday, February 24 at two group sessions - 11:00 ·a.m. and 
1:00 p.m. Sign up in FIM office. Phyllis Jackson has application forms. 

STUDENT CHAPLAINCY 
PROGRAM: 

active duty chaplaincy. 
appointment time. 

Chaplain Charles Carter, U.S. Navy, will be on campus 
March 4th (Thursday) to interview persons interested 
in the theological student program for active or in-

Sign up in FIM Office, Broyhill Hall for an individual 

INTERNSHIPS WITH VIRGINIA The following opportunities are available for students 
BAPTISTS: to take an Intern Year Away from campus (M4730-31) in 

1982-83: Intern in Christian Life Concerns or Church 
Training, Virginia Baptist General Board, Richmond; Interns in Campus Ministry 
(Va. Tech., Blacksburg, Norfolk Area, Northern Va., Dartmouth College and Upper 
New England). The completion of the basic Supervised Ministry course (M4700) is 
a requirement for eligibility. Students may obtain further information and sign 
up for interviews to be held February 23 in the FIM office. 

WAKE FOREST RECREATION: (1) The Wake Forest Parks and Recreation is now 
accepting applications for persons interested in 

coaching youth baseball. This includes T-Ball ages 6, 7, and 8, Pee Wee ages 9 
and 10, Little League ages 11 and 12, and Junior League ages 13-15. Applications 
and information may be obtained at the Wake Forest Town Hall or by calling 
556-2024. Deadlin~ to submit applications is March 19, 1982. 
(2) The Wake Forest Parks and Recreation Department will hold an organizational 
meeting of all sponsors, coaches and persons interested in the forth coming 1982 
adult softball season. This meeting is open for both men's and women's teams. 
The meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 2, 1982 at the Wake 
Forest Community House. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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